EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF SURINAME
NEW DELHI

No.ND/ 0| /24/asa

The Embassy of the Republic of Suriname presents its compliments to the
Ministry of External Affairs of the Republic of India, Latin American and Caribbean
(LAC) Division, Consular Passport and Visa Division and all Diplomatic and Consular
Missions and with reference to its earlier note verbal no. ND/392/23 dated
December 29, 2023, regarding the adjustments in Entry fee regulations has the
honour to inform the following;

The Embassy of the Republic of Suriname wishes to communicate, that the mentioned
entry fee regulation is NOT applicable for Indian passport holders travelling to the
Republic of Suriname. Indian passport holders travelling to Suriname are required to
obtain online VISA through VFS portal by clicking on the below mentioned link:

https://suriname.vfsevisa.com/suriname/online/home/index

The Embassy of the Republic of Suriname avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of External Affairs, Latin American and Caribbean Division, Consular
Passport and Visa Division and all Diplomatic and Consular Missions, the assurances of
its highest consideration.

New Delhi, January 3, 2024

The Ministry of External Affairs

Latin American and Caribbean Division
Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan

New Delhi

Cc: Consular, Passport and Visa Division
All Diplomatic and Consular Missions




